
FLUVANNA COUNTY NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC HEARING

BY ORDER OF THE FLUVANNA COUNTY 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Pursuant to Virginia Code Sec. 15.2-1427, the Board of Supervisors of 
Fluvanna County, Virginia (the “County”) will hold a public hearing at 
7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, July 1, 2020, in the Morris Room of the Flu-
vanna County Administration Building in Palmyra, Virginia, located at 
132 Main Street, Palmyra, Virginia, 22963 for citizens of the County 
to have the opportunity to be heard by the Board of Supervisors for the 
following items:

TO READOPT AN EMERGENCY ORDINANCE TO EFFECTUATE 
TEMPORARY CHANGES IN CERTAIN DEADLINES AND TO 
MODIFY PUBLIC MEETING AND PUBLIC HEARING PRACTIC-
ES AND PROCEDURES TO ADDRESS CONTINUITY OF OPERA-
TIONS ASSOCIATED WITH PANDEMIC DISASTER

Complete information concerning this temporary ordinance is available 
in the County Administration Office, located at 132 Main Street, Pal-
myra, Virginia 22963, between 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through 
Friday. Persons requiring accommodation to facilitate participation are 
encouraged to contact the Office of the County Administrator at 132 
Main Street, Palmyra, Virginia 22963 or at (434) 591-1910, at least five 
days prior to the meeting.


